



Dr. Andrew Weaver MLA
Oak Bay-Gordon Head

January 30, 2018

Via email to: HLTH.health@gov.bc.ca

Honourable Adrian Dix Ministry of Health PO Box 9050 STN PROV GOVT Victoria BC V8W9E2

Dear Minister Dix,

I'm writing to you concerning a constituent s.22 s.22

Very recently, I was informed that Vertex has agreed to resubmit Orkambi to the CADTH Common Drug Review process. \$.22 s.22

s.22

Thank you for your time and assistance with this matter. I would be pleased to provide more information if you wish and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Constituency Office

219-3930 Sheibourne St. Victoria BC V8P 5P6 T 250-472-8528 Andrew.Weaver.mla@leg.bc.ca Legislative Office

Room 027 Parliament Buildings Victoria BC V8V 1X4 T 250-387-8347 Andrew, Weaver.mla@leg.bc.ca Sincerely,

Andrew Weaver

MLA, Oak Bay-Gordon Head

